Who's Ready for Terror in the Timber?

Yes it's that time of year to start thinking about Terror in
the Timber. Why do | bring it up so early? Well, we need
to have a design made early for the T-shirt. If you are
artistic and would like to submit a design please do so by
Sept. 18! to allow time for t-shirts to hopefully be in by
Oct.9t at the latest. This will allow ample opportunity for

you to wear your shirts to advertise. The person whose
design is chosen will get a free T-shirt.

Please submit your design to Mr.Heinekamp, if on paper,
or email it to me at matt.roller@sbcglobal.net by Sept.18th.

Yvonne Roller




